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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Robert Feinbaum <bobf@att.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2015 9:44 AM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Subject: 411 West MacArthur - gas station

Keith - It was a pleasure to talk with you.  Please add my name as an interested party for any notices, meetings, reports, 
communications or other matters pertaining to the cleanup of 411 West MacArthur Blvd in Oakland.  Thank you - Bob 
Feinbaum  (bobf@att.net or by phone 510 534-7008) 


